RECOMMENDATION RESOLUTION NO. 2019-03RR

A RECOMMENDATION RESOLUTION OF THE PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD OF THE CITY OF SAN MARCOS, TEXAS SUPPORTING THE RENAMING OF EL CAMINO REAL PARK TO KENNETH M. COPELAND MEMORIAL PARK.

RECITALS:

- 1. On December 4, 2017 Officer Kenneth M. Copeland was shot and killed in the line of duty while serving a warrant in the El Camino Real subdivision.
- **2.** Officer Copeland served San Marcos Police Department for 19 years and 9 months, and was an avid supporter of San Marcos parks.

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD OF THE CITY OF SAN MARCOS, TEXAS:

PART 1. It is recommended that the City Council approve the renaming of El Camino Real Park to Kenneth M. Copeland Memorial Park.

ADOPTED on December 19, 2019.

Maggie Hutchins-Wagner

Chair

Attest:

Daniel Montemayor

Staff Liaison